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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF LEXINGTON 
COUNTY OF ANOKA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
 

 Notice is hereby given, the Lexington City Council and the City 

Administrator will meet in Closed Executive Session with legal counsel for 
the City, during the Council Meeting on Thursday, March 19, 2020.  The 
Council will convene directly after Mayor & Council Input.  The Council will 
re-convene to adjourn the Council meeting directly afterwards. The 
meeting will take place at Lexington City Hall, Conference Room, 9180 
Lexington Avenue, Lexington, MN.   
 

 Attorney-Client Privileged discussion of litigation 
strategy in the matter of Parkview Homes LLC v. City of 
Lexington. Confidentiality is necessary in order to allow 
candid and open discussion with the City Council about 
the litigation, including defense strategies and any 
possibilities for resolution. Minn. Stat. § 13D.05, subd. 
3(b) authorizes this discussion to be held in closed 
session. 

 

 
 

 
Mary Vinzant 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
POSTED:  March 12, 2020 
 

 


